
                     Siblings Day 
Siblings Day is an exciting program 
for just brothers and sisters of kids 
with special needs.

At Siblings day brothers and sisters 
will :
-  play games and have some fun
- meet others kids with special needs 
siblings
- talk with others who understand 
about the good and not so good things 
about having a special needs siblings
- learn some ways to cope with 
different emotions
- play some more games and have 
more fun

Where: 410 Mahurangi East Road, 
Snells Beach

What time and when? Saturday 14th 
October10-2 pm

Who is it for?  7-14-year old 
brothers and sisters of kids who
 have special needs in the Rodney 
district

Who runs it ?
 Siblings day is co ordinated by 
Nadine Piclisan-Perrin and Jane 
Hollis. Nadine is the mother of 3 
girls, one of which has a rare 
neurological disorder. She has a 
Diploma in Counselling and has 17 
years experience working with 
disadvantaged children in Romania. 
Jane is a mother who lives in 
Warkworth. She has a passion for 

strengthening families. Jane has a 
Diploma in Counselling and a Diploma
in Social work. She has 15 years of 
experience working with adults and 
children in both social work and 
counselling fields. 

What is the cost? A gold coin donation 
which includes lunch

Who is sponsoring it?
Snells Beach Baptist Church

For more information and to register 
please call 02108816690 or 

02102930623, email 
cerbunadine@hotmail.com


